
Ref. No. IU/REG/2020/1201                          Date: 1st December, 2020 
 

NOTICE 
 

All the first year girl students are hereby informed 

that there is a great opportunity for them to join the 

first batch of NCC (National Cadet Corps) at the 

University Campus. 

Interested girl students are required to submit their 

data in Google form through the following link 

latest by 7th December: 

https://forms.gle/2EWvhrvCPpHSxExs7  

Enrolment for limited NCC seats will be made on 

first come first serve basis, and therefore students 

are advised to apply for enrolment without wasting 

their time. 

*Note: In case of any query regarding NCC, you can consult 

Ms. Shilpi Dixit (7217011328).   

 

 

Registrar 

Invertis University, Bareilly 

Cc to: 

Chancellor’s office for information to Hon’ble Chancellor. 

Vice Chancellor’s office, 

NCC Coordinator, 

Others through ERP/IGI.  

https://forms.gle/2EWvhrvCPpHSxExs7

